
 

Notice of Availability 
 

PROPOSED DEMOLITION OF THE BUILDINGS AT THE  

PIQUA, OHIO, DECOMMISSIONED REACTOR SITE 

 

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) Office of Legacy Management (LM) has issued a final 

Environmental Assessment (EA) (DOE/EA-2107) and Finding of No Significant Impact 

(FONSI) to demolish the buildings and maintain protectiveness of the entombed low-level 

radiological waste materials at the Piqua, Ohio, Decommissioned Reactor Site in Miami County. 

A 30-day public comment period for the draft EA concluded on September 19, 2021. The final 

EA and FONSI are available on the DOE website at https://energy.gov/nepa/doeea-2107-

proposed-demolition-buildings-piqua-ohio-decommissioned-reactor-site-miami-county and on 

the LM website at www.energy.gov/lm/piqua-demolition-environmental-assessment. 

 

For more information contact: 

Brian Zimmerman 

U.S. Department of Energy Office of Legacy Management 

10995 Hamilton-Cleves Hwy. 

Harrison, OH 45030 

Piqua@lm.doe.gov   
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